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Will the Reconstruction Inspectorate review any projects in Victoria?

Will you review projects below $5 million?

Answer:

The Reconstruction Inspectorate will review projects worth over $5 million in
Victoria for value for money, as required by the National Partnership Agreement for
Flood Reconstruction and Recovery, signed on 10 May 2011. Appropriate projects
are currently being identified by the Victorian Flood Recovery Senior Officials

Coordination Group.



